
          Class 5 Newsletter              Spring Term – 3/3/23 
Your child’s learning is very much a partnership between home and school so if you have any concerns at all please telephone the 

school office, come and see me or contact me via email at k.morris@leacofe.lancs.sch.uk 

 

The last fortnight in class... 
  
English 
Last week, the children watched a short film entitled 

‘The Lighthouse’.  They wrote their own versions of the 

story using the correct tense and structure.  We have 

been focusing on including ambitious and descriptive 

vocabulary. This week we have started reading a new 

class novel: a children’s version of the classic War of 

the Worlds by H. G. Wells.  

 

Maths 

In Maths we have been focusing on decimal numbers 

including rounding and calculating.  

 

Across the Curriculum 

We have started our new Science topic about Earth 

and Space.  In R.E. the children have been thinking 

about the question ‘Who is Jesus?’ They have thought 

about various bible characters and how they may have 

responded to this question.  In D.T. the children have 

started to prepare for our showcase afternoon.  They 

have been learning about food safety and hygiene, 

equipment needed and food preparation techniques.  

Notices… 
SATs Meeting  
Thank you so so much to all who came to the SATs meeting last week.  I really value your 
support in helping your child to achieve the best they possibly can.  All information from this 
meeting is now on the website under Class 5.  
 

Homework Packs 

Thank you so much for the support you gave the children in completing their Homework 

Packs during the holiday.  I know how challenging this can be mixed in with busy family life.  

We have been looking at the packs together and marking them in class.  

 

Year 6 ‘Showcase’ Afternoon 

This will take place on Wednesday 29th March (1:45 – 3pm) in our classroom.  Please join us 

for a ‘MasterChef’ afternoon where you will be treated to a menu that has been designed and 

prepared by the children.  This forms part of our Design Technology for this half –term!  We 

really hope you are able to join us.  

 

NSPCC Number Day 

Thank you supporting this day so generously.  As a school we raised £118.20 for the NSPCC.   

 

  

Don’t Forget! 
Homework will be sent out on a Thursday – please return to school the following 
Tuesday.  
 
OPEN DOOR – Monday 3:20pm until 3:40pm.  Please feel free to visit our classroom 

and ask any questions you may have. 
 

Important Dates 
Tuesday 7th March – Borwick Assembly @ 9:15am.  Parents are very welcome to join us  
Thursday 9th March and Tuesday 14th March – Parents’ Evening (Appointment sheets are now available in the Entrance Hall). I look 
forward to meeting with you to discuss your child’s well-being and progress. 
Friday 17th March – Sponsored Reading money to please to returned to school by this date.  Thank you for your support. 
Wednesday 29th March – Class 5 ‘Showcase’ afternoon for parents 1:45pm – 3:00pm (see above for details) 
Tuesday 4th April – Easter Celebration @ 10am.  Parents are welcome to attend. 
Wednesday 5th April – School closes for Easter @ 2pm 
Monday 17th April – School reopens @ 8:45am 
Tuesday 9th May – Friday 12th May – SATs Week for Year 6 children  
 

Special News  
Congratulations to this and last week’s winners of my certificates   

Curriculum Award 
Isaac for showing honesty, a caring attitude and striving to reach his God Given Potential in all lessons. 
Amelia for her wonderful sense of humour and conscientious attitude in school. 
Christian Value/Diamond 9 

Elliot for showing forgiveness at all times. 
Neve is really beginning to FLOURISH in school.  She has produced some fantastic writing and is trying hard in Maths lessons. 
 

 

Miss Morris (Class Teacher)   
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